LWES SBDM JANUARY - 2018
LAKEWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
SBDM MINUTES
 JANUARY 8, 2018	


[bookmark: _GoBack]The January 8, 2018 regular meeting was cancelled because school was cancelled.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for February 12, 2018 at 4:00 pm at Lakewood.


_____________________________________________________,Chairperson



___________________________________________________,Vice-Chairperson



























